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Voluntary recall of Kellogg’s ® Honey Smacks ® cereal 

 

17 June 2018: The U.S. Food & Drug Administration (FDA) issued an alert that 

Kellogg Company was voluntarily recalling 15.3 oz. and 23 oz. packages of Kellogg’s 

® Honey Smacks ® cereal because these products have the potential presence 

of Salmonella. No other Kellogg products are impacted by this recall. 

 

2 One of the implicated products has been imported into Singapore. The 

importer is in the midst of conducting this recall.  

 

 

Brand: Kellogg’s 

 

Implicated Product: Honey 

Smacks  (15.3 oz) 

 

Affected batch: 

 

Best Before: 14 Jun 2018 – 14 Jun 2019 

(found on the top of cereal box) 

UPC Code: 038000391033 (found on the 

bottom of cereal box) 

 

Country of origin: United States 

 

 

3 Consumers who have purchased the implicated product are advised not to 

consume it. Consumers may contact Redmart Ltd at 62613456 or email 

help@redmart.com for a refund. 

 

Issued by the Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority 

17 June 2018 

Agri-Food & Veterinary Authority of Singapore 
 

 

52 Jurong Gateway Road #14-00 Singapore 608550 
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